


(Page 13 and repeated on Page 15)
Consultation Question
12. Stakeholders’ views are sought on requiring environmental organisations to commit no less than 25
per cent of their annual expenditure from their public fund to environmental remediation, and 
whether a higher limit, such as 50 per cent, should be considered? (sic) In particular, what are the 
potential benefits and the potential regulatory burden? How could the proposal be implemented to 
minimise the regulatory burden? 
<end quote>

Again, the choice of words in the Discussion paper is based on the naïve supposition that the report 
writers (or the members they seek to be representing) know in advance what the most beneficial 
action should be in addressing some environmental matter. Such a thing cannot be known until the 
matter is addressed in detail.

“remediation” could be a very foolish approach if it is taken to remedy some damage, whilst the 
opportunity to seek to prevent the damage in the first place is passed up.

As the result of these particular changes could only be to degrade the efforts of the organizations 
which are supposed to be encouraged by the very exitence of the DGR status in the first place, these
particular proposed changes seem to be badly thought out. I feel that the committee could have 
better done its work if more information had been sought from Environmental DGR's about the 
nature of the environmental matters that they seek to address.

yours faithfully,

Richard Schurmann.




